
 Scoil Mhuire Lourdes 

059/9151875 Mill Street, Tullow, Carlow. 31.05.2024 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

♦Art Appreciation: We were delighted to welcome families to the school recently for Art Appreciation 

Day. A sincere thank you to all those who attended- we hope you enjoyed it as much as we did. A 

total of €356.50 was raised on the day.  

 

♦School Lotto: Don’t forget to sign up to our school lotto. All the details can be found on the school 

website or using the link sent to your email. Check out http://smltullow.ie/?page_id=10924 for more 

information on how to sign up. 

♦ School Closure: The school will be closed on the 3rd and 4th June. School will reopen on 

Wednesday 5th June 2023.  
 

♦Accelerated Reader Party: will take place on the 14th June in the school hall. There is still lots of 

time for 3rd-6th to reach their reading target so be sure to keep up the great work to date. Our theme 

this year is ‘Chocolate Madness’. 

♦Lego League 1st and 4th class Room 2 families: You are invited to join 1st Class, Ms Cullen and 4th 

Class, Ms Conway/ Ms Dillon as they showcase their Lego creations as part of Lego League 

2024.They will be displaying their work in the hall from 11.30am to 12.30pm on Tuesday the 11th 

of June. We look forward to welcoming you then! 

♦ Sacrament of Communion: Congratulations to all the girls in 2nd class who received the sacrament 

of Communion recently. A big thank you to their teacher Ms. Leanne Brooks for her work in 

preparing the girls for their special day. 

 

 

♦ Graduation Ceremony: The two 6th classes will be having their graduation ceremony in Captain 

Murphy Memorial Hall, Barrack Street, Tullow on Friday 21st June at 6pm. Parents/ guardians 

and family of the girls in 6th class are welcome to attend this special ceremony.  

 
 

♦ Uniform: A reminder if you are purchasing uniforms for next year that the school uniform is; a 

green pinafore/skirt or grey trousers, a white shirt, green jumper and black footwear with green or 

white socks. The school tracksuit is navy with a white t-shirt and runners. A reminder of our uniform 

sale taking place in the school on Saturday June 29th.  

♦ Active Schools Week: Will run from the 17th June to the 21st June. Fun and active activities have 

been planned for this week. Children will need to wear their tracksuit every day for Active Schools 

week. 

 

http://smltullow.ie/?page_id=10924
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♦6th class early finish: In keeping with tradition the 6th class pupils will finish school on the 25th June 

at 2.40pm. This will mark their last day in primary school in SML, but the start of the next major 

milestone in their lives.  

♦ Smile For A Mile: will take place this year on Saturday 15th June. Sponsorship cards will be sent 

home to families and we ask you to support generously to help us reach our target for a new play area 

for the pupils. If you would like to join in the fun on the 15th June please get in contact with the PA 

for more info.  

 

 

♦ Acting Principal: Ms, Coen will be taking leave for the remainder of the school year and into 24/25. 

Delia Ryan will be the acting principal and Marianne Cullen will be the acting Deputy Principal. The 

usual channels can still be used to contact the principal on principal@smtlullow.ie. We wish Ms. 

Coen every success on her leave.  

 

Signed: 

 

Delia Ryan (Acting Principal) 

mailto:principal@smtlullow.ie

